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16 January 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Penair School Production – Mary Poppins 
 
We are delighted that Penair School have invited Year 5 pupils to this year’s production of 
Mary Poppins on Tuesday 7 February 2023.  
 
We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 12.00 pm and returning at 3.00 pm.  Children 
will have their lunch before they leave.   
 
Kea School Friends have very kindly offered to pay for transport so there is no cost to parents.   
 
Please complete and return the online consent form below by Friday 27 January 2023. 
 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/teWfjwYbhr 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Katherine Hunkin  
Headteacher 
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